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Today the London Assembly Police and Crime Committee has written to the Met Police Commissioner, calling
for a full public consultation into the plans to reduce the number of police station front counters in London from
37 to 19. 

Read the letter in full 

https://www.london.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2025-09/PCC%20Front%20counters%20letter%20FINAL.pdf

